
The following are pictures from week of 7.22.19 - 8.2.19 in regards to the Campus-wide IT Rooms Renovations Project.  This project is pro-

gressing well as each of the new IT Rooms has been started, with a few nearly complete.  All demolition and new masonry associated 

with this project is complete, and all new wall framing is finished as well.  A lot of new areas of gypsum board (drywall) has been installed 

or is nearly finished.  Painting is partially complete and a fair amount of other finishes needed have been started.  Numerous new doors 

and frames will be installed in the next week and then will receive paint or stain shortly thereafter.  Some of the new technology infra-

structure items have been installed as well such as ladder racks and cable trays that will hold the new cabling that will be installed later.  

New HVAC systems and electrical gear are being installed that will power the equipment in these rooms.  These new rooms will finish up 

shortly which will allow some other millage projects to begin. 

Building Report | Campus-wide IT Rooms Renovations 

8.2.19 

1 

1 

2 

2 

Photo #1 shows the progress of the work 

in the IT Room on the 2nd Floor of the 

Physical Plant.  The new wall separating 

the new IT Room from the new dedicated 

mezzanine area has been constructed, 

and the door frame installed.  Next up for 

this area is the insulation for the exterior 

walls and the new steel access stairs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo #2 is in the Administration Building 

near the Admissions Office where the two 

old doors have been removed and cov-

ered.  The only parts left are to paint the 

walls and install new wall base. 
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Photo #3 is in the Scene Shop of the La-Z-

Boy Center where a whole new IT Room is 

being constructed.  The walls and their 

foundation are finished and soon the 

concrete and steel deck cap will be in-

stalled. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo #4 shows the progress of the con-

version of an existing space in the Health 

Education Building off the Atrium into the 

new IT Room.  The new separation wall is 

nearly complete, and soon the necessary 

infrastructure for the future electronics will 

be installed. 
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